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Stuart, senior resident surgeon at Golden Square Hospital; Dr.
Ambrose Stanton, senior house surgeon at London School of
Tropical Medicine ; Dr. E. G. Weir, at Greenwich Seaman's
Hospital ; Dr. W. Jones, senior house surgeon at St. Peter’s :
Dr. W. H. Lowry, house surgeon at Birmingham Ophthalmic
Hospital ; Dr. Allen, at Hackney Hospital.

Correspondence.

BRITISH MEDICAL ASSOCIATION.

¢ To the Editor of DoMINION MEDICAL MONTHLY :

Dear Sir,—Dr. Wm. Osler has suggested that a Clinical
Museum, at which rare and interesting cases can be exhibited,
should form one of the features at the meeting of the British
Medical Association. The Secretaries will be glad to hear of
any cases that members would care to exhibit, and would be glad
if members would communicate with them about such cases. )

Yours faithfully,

R. D. Rudoif, M.D., M.R.C.P,,
396 Bloor St. W., Toronto.
J. T. Fotheringham, B.A., M.D.,
20 Wellesley St., Toronto.
R. Hutchison, M.D.,
22 Queen Anne St., London. W.
Hon. Secretaries.



